
 

  

Celebrate Camp Christopher’s 100th Anniversary 
 

ADOPT A BRICK   
 
Dear Friend of Camp Christopher, 
 
To celebrate Camp's 100th Anniversary, Friends of Camp Christopher (FoCC) is offering another opportunity to 
ADOPT A BRICK. For individuals, families, groups and businesses this is another opportunity to leave a lasting 
legacy in honor of the Christopher Spirit.  The bricks will be installed at Camp Christopher’s Flagpole area.  
Unengraved bricks will be replaced with newly engraved bricks.  
 
Like the originals, there will be two brick sizes: 
 

4” x 8” bricks will sell for $100.00 
 
8” x 8” bricks will sell for $150.00 

 
The order forms for both brick sizes are on the back. Feel free to make additional copies as needed. 
Let us know the Name and Address where to send an acknowledgement for bricks purchased as gifts  
 
Complete the form for the brick size you plan to purchase and return it, along with the appropriate payment 
to: 

FoCC Brick 
 

Payment can be made via PayPal or Check. 
 

Make checks payable to: 
Friends of Camp Christopher 

P.O. BOX 13814 
Fairlawn, OH 44334 

 
https://friendsofcampchristopher.org 

 
If you have any questions or you need more information, contact 

Jerry Antonucci 
 gtantonucci8@gmail.com  

       330-221-5892 
 

As always in the Christopher Spirit, thank you for your support! 

mailto:gtantonucci8@gmail.com
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